
 

 

             

 
 

  
OPRA Health Insurance & Employee Benefits Program 
 

OPRA is pleased to announce a new health insurance program for OPRA members to access 

discounts and value-added services for employee benefits.  The program is a result of a 

partnership with the Columbus Chamber and is exclusively brokered by Wells Fargo.  This 

program has been in place since the 1980s and has hundreds of companies already 

participating.  The intent of this program is not only to save you money, but also save you 

time in administering the program, increase employee productivity by dedicating an 

advocate to assist with their needs, and decrease your liability with HR tools.  There is no 

entry fee and no penalty if you decide to exit the plan.   

 

Plan Design 
 

Whether you want a “Cadillac” plan or catastrophic plan, OPRA members can select a plan 

that best fits your company.  Wells Fargo will analyze quotes from all competitive insurance 

companies to ensure you are receiving the best value for your company.  Pre-existing 

conditions will be covered immediately if you’ve had continuous creditable coverage and any 

portion of the deductible you’ve met will be credited to the new plan until the end of the 

year.   
 

Price 
 

By accessing health insurance through OPRA, members with 2-500 employees will receive a 

premium tax exemption with Anthem.  Members with 2-50 employees will receive an 

additional discount with Anthem.  Wells Fargo also has access to programs and discounts 

with United Healthcare as well as special programs for life insurance, vision coverage, and 

dental insurance.  
   

Administration 
 

Think of Wells Fargo as an extension of your HR department.  At the employer level, you 

will have a dedicated representative to help you add or delete employees from the plan, 

resolve billing issues, and help you administer the plan on a daily basis.  Your employees 

may contact Wells Fargo for help understanding a bill, dealing with claims issues, finding a 

network doctor, and any other need that may arise throughout the year.  Plus, you’ll have 

access to COBRA administration, reminder systems for new hires, online access to HR 

resources, timely webinars and compliance training, assistance with Medicare, a Legal 

HelpLine, and many other custom tools.  Just tell us your needs, and we’ll have a solution to 

make administration easier. 

 

Contact Jamie Zelewicz at Wells Fargo to learn more! 
Phone:  614-324-2821 or 866-460-4609 x6 
E-mail:  jamie.zelewicz@wellsfargo.com  


